
If you have Internet 
access and a few minutes, 
you can sign up to help 
save the Postal Service!
Sign up today for NALC’s e-Activist Network and
receive Action Alerts when it is necessary to 
contact your elected representatives or other 
decision-makers concerning issues affecting the
future of the USPS, your job and retirement benefits.
When the time comes to act, with just a few clicks
you can send personalized e-mails directly to your
members of Congress and other decision-makers
—messages that let them know where we stand
and what’s important to letter carriers!

The new e-Activist “Sign-Up Kiosk” system can be
set up and used before or after branch meetings
or similar events—anywhere with Internet 
access—to enlist groups into the network.
It supplements the existing NALC home page 
sign-up and regular mail as ways to join the ranks 
promoting letter carrier interests.

Meetings can use the ‘kiosk’
at www.nalc.org/depart/legpol
to sign up multiple members

Sign up online from
NALC’s home page

Go to www.nalc.org

Or fill out a Legislative Activist
sign-up form, available from your

NBA or NALC’s Legislative Department


